
Stack Facts®

Re: ALERT - UPRR Embargo of Seattle Origin and Destination Cancelled - 
Stacktrain Provides Per Diem Relief

Dear Valued Customer, 

Union Pacific has cancelled the embargoes pertaining to intermodal traffic to and from Seattle, WA, 
Tacoma, WA, and Global Gateway North, WA announced via Stack Facts 948 issued December 4, 2007.  
Shipments for these locations are now being accepted at all interchange locations and intermodal 
facilities.

In an effort to accommodate our customers and the inconvenience caused by these embargos, Pacer 
Stacktrain will provide extended per diem relief. 

Pacer Stacktrain will grant additional free days on units that could not be returned due to the embargo.  
The additional free days will include all days a unit was outgate from December 4, 2007, until the date the 
embargo was lifted, December 6, 2007, plus three additional days to allow for potential ramp congestion.  
This relief will only apply to containers that were outgated empty and returned loaded (empty/load) or 
outgated loaded and re-loaded (load/load). 

Per diem relief will apply for all loads that are destined to or originate from the following ramps:

SEA – Seattle Terminal 5
SEF – UP Ramp Seattle
TCKTC1 – UP Rail Ramp Tacoma

If you have any questions regarding your freight movement on the Pacer Stacktrain network, please 
contact Customer Support at:

Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281
Western Region:  (800) 933-7822
Mexico: (866) 420-2290

We appreciate your business.
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